
Dear Euclid Families, 
 
We are excited to announce that the Science Exchange will take 
place on Thursday, March 30, 2023. Below please find the link to 
an interest survey for the Science Exchange. Please complete the 
survey by Monday, February 27, 2023.  
 
https://forms.gle/DhotmF4K1wyGGbBSA  
 
Thank you and have a great day! 
Best, 
The Euclid PTA 
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